
Dear Family & Friends,
            In a world filled with uncertainty, we are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to share the Gospel with those who are
searching for truth. Your faithful prayers and generosity make it possible for us to reach and impact lives everyday with
the hope and power of the Gospel.  Thank you for standing with us!
               
    
  

God is moving in (Restricted)

Please pray with us....

 Our team in Vietnam, with the help of our
teams in Korea and Taiwan, ran six
weeks of camp.  Despite the hardship in
this part of the world our team is
thriving and continues to bring hope to
many young people who are lost!

      Please continue to pray for our
ministry in (Restricted) as they work
remotely reaching this part of the world.
They are currently raising their support
and soon will move to the field once
they are fully supported!

God is  at work in Vietnam!

        At Word of Life Bible Institute -
Philippines, we are excited to welcome 34
students. The Lord has brought students
from Papua New Guinea, India, Pakistan,
Indonesia, Vietnam, Bangladesh and the
Philippines. Please pray as we continue to
grow our school.  We are thankful how God
is using the Bible Institute as a training
ground for these young people in order to
reach their own country with the Gospel!

      We are humbled by seeing the Gospel at work through your faithful
prayers and support!  We pray God will richly bless you as you continue to
invest in us sharing the Good News of God’s love throughout the Indo-
Pacific! We are deeply grateful for you!
                                                     Serving the Lord with you,
                                                            Mike, Pretty, JM & Hannah

Our trip to Bangladesh & to a restricted country on August 17-25
Our trip to Indonesia September 21-24
Spiritual Retreat with our Philippines team on September 7-10
Our team in Japan as they raise financial needs for the renovation of
the building they will be using for their ministry.
Our team in Korea running summer camps until August 9.
Safety and provision of our team.
Wisdom for Mike as he leads our team.
Spiritual disciplines of our family and safety as we travel.
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“The fruit of the righteous is a tree of life, And
he who wins souls is wise.”    Proverbs 11:30                                                              
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